



www.pawlettprimaryschool.co.uk

Please check out our class pages on the school website for Heron, Kestrel and Buzzard

THE PRIORY











TERM 1 - 19th October 2021

Dear All.

Well, here we are at the end of term 1- I can't quite believe it. What a fabulous term it has been. The children have been so enthusiastic, engaged and keen to learn – let's keep that up.

We do hope you have an enjoyable and relaxing break and are ready and raring to go for Term 2, in two weeks time. We look forward to seeing you all on the 1st November.

Thank you for your continued support.

Emma Barker

LEARNING REVIEW MEETINGS

Thank you to those who attended a Learning Review Meeting. It has been so rewarding for us to share with you how brilliantly your children are getting on with the new academic year.

TULIP PHOTOGRAPHY

You should have received a code last week in your child's book bag to access your school photos. If you haven't, or are having issues accessing the photos, please drop Tulip a message on their website https://orderphoto.co.uk/contact/index/21305

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS

For those of you that applied for a place on an After School Club, you should have received an email last week with confirmation of your child's place. We can't wait to get started with the new clubs!

BRIDGWATER LIBRARY

Bridgwater library have got some exciting activities planned for this half term including 'Day of the dead' colouring competition 'Wheres Wally' treasure hunt and a 'Digital Day' where children can go in and try out all of the tech the library has, including robots and racing drones! Find out more on their Facebook page https://www.facebook.com/BridgwaterLibraryUK/

CONTACT DETAILS

If you change any of your contact details during the half term, please remember to let us know. You can even just drop us an email at info@ppsa.theplt.org.uk with the new details so that they can be changed.

B-ELITE MARTIAL ARTS

Unfortunately, B-Elite Martial Arts gym was badly flooded at the end of September. As a lot of our pupils have attended Mr B's Martial Arts after school club, we thought we could share his 'gofundme' page with you in case you wanted to donate any money towards the gym being able to set themselves back up again. https://www.gofundme.com/f/help-repair-our-

gym?member=14257453&sharetype=teams &utm_campaign=p_na+share-sheet&utm_medium=social&utm_source=fa cebook

2021- 22 TERM DATES

Term 2: Monday 1st November 2021 to Friday 17th December 2021

Term 3: Tuesday 4th January 2022 to Friday 18th February 2022

Term 4: Monday 28th February 2022 to Friday 8th April 2022

Term 5: Monday 25th April 2022 to Friday 27th May 2022

Term 6: Monday 6th June 2022 to Wednesday 20th July 2022 (Thursday 21st & Friday 22nd July are INSET days)

TERM 2 IMPORTANT DATES

15th – 21st Nov: Road Safety Week 8th – 9th Dec: Years R-3 Nativity 14th Dec: Years 4-6 Choir concert

MORRISONS GARDENING CLUB

If you shop at Morrisons, please remember that we are taking part in their 'It's good to grow' collection scheme. All you have to do is sign up on their app or on their website and for every £10 you spend in store; the school receives 1 token to collect which we can then use to buy gardening equipment for our school.



PAWLETT SCHOOLS CARNIVAL MASK



We are taking park in the Bridgwater Carnival Mask trail!

The theme for this years trail is the future, so during our Parliament meetings the pupils put together some thoughts of what they believe the future will look like. We had some very interesting and emotive ideas such as robots, flying cars, an eco-world and also the bad things we are doing to the world. The children then had the opportunity to help decorate the mask by colouring in planets and butterflies. The rest was done by our very talented Mrs Moffatt.

Our mask is now going to go into a shop window in Bridgwater to join the trail – We will let you know where you can find it once the trail has been released.

FAMILY FIRST

Family First have teamed up with Sports Direct to supply an entire school with sports equipment including footballs, cricket sets, hurdles, basketballs, rounder's sets and much, much more! All we have to do is ask our lovely parents (that's you!!) to visit their Facebook page and nominate us. Easy peasy!! What a wonderful win that would be for our school. We will also share this on the school Facebook site.

